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 Capital Projects: 

West Bixby Road        Contracts are signed; coordinating with contractor 

     Reconstruction             to start construction.  

 

Hendron Road  “Notice to Proceed” issued on April 27, day of Pre-construction  

   Reconstruction meeting.  On May 8, contractor Shelly and Sands, posted message 

boards and will begin process to mobilize to site through this week.  

Water improvements in road-side area to begin week of May 15. 

Franklin County Engineers office is providing construction 

administration services.  

 

 Streets/Street: 
 

2017 Street Maintenance 2017 Street maintenance program:  bids are due on Tuesday May 16.   

   Program 

  

     

 Development projects: 

New High School site  Site improvements are preceding.    Consulting Engineer for the School 

is designed pedestrian improvements at the SR 317/high school main 

entrance.  Review underway  

 

Abilene (6000 Saltzgaber Rd) Site improvement plan under review. Site is at corner of SR 317 and   

Saltzgaber Rd.  

 

Fed Ex at 6840 Site improvement plan for parking expansion under review. 

   Pontius Rd   

 

 


